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24th February 2021 

Dear Parents  

In light of the announcement from the Prime Minister about the reopening of schools to 

all pupils from 8th March, I wanted to let you know that we are well underway with our 

plans to welcome the children back to school.  

Over the next few days, our leadership team will work through the updated guidance 

from the Department for Education to review and update our risk assessment and plan 

how we will support the children to come back to school in a safe and positive way.  

Parents, you have done an amazing job of ‘home schooling’ and our critical worker parents 

you have continued to keep our country going in such difficult circumstances.  

I urge you to keep your child focused on the remote learning that will be set by the 

teachers for the 7 days so that they come back to school as up to date as possible.  

When school reopens, we will focus on reconnecting the children with our expectations, 

values and learning behaviours as well as reviewing their learning so that teachers know 

how they can best support all the children in the future.  

As always, we will focus on mental and physical wellbeing, social connections and will have 

high academic expectations for all the children.  

I am so pleased that we can finally reopen the school to all pupils; it hasn’t been the same 

without them all in school and I will keep you updated with the plans when they have been 

agreed.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Sarah Griffin 


